Republic of tl)é Philippines

Department of Education
Region VII-Central Visyas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

April 20, 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 0241 5. 2022

TRAINERS METHODOLOGY (TM) LEVEL I

TO:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chiefs, CID/SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors/Acting PSDSs
Public/ Private Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. Per communication from Maria Rosario P Mosqueda PhD, College Dean, Xavier
University invites senior high school students to the “Pagpugas: Sowing Seeds for Your
Future” webinar on April 30, 2022, 1:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

2. For more details, please refer to attached communication.

3. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to all concerned is desired.

BIANITJf./ DAGATAN EdD, CESO
Schools Division Superintendent
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Caryl Mae Autentico Apa-ap <capaap@xu.edu.ph>

To: deped.bohol@deped.gov.ph
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BIANITO A. DAGATAN, PhD
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Bohol

Department of Education 7

Dear Dr Dagatan,

May we invite your senior high school students to our “Pagpugas: Sowing Seeds for Your
Future” webinar on 30 April 2022, 1:30 - 4:00 PM?

This webinar, which will feature selected faculty members, students and alumni of Xavier
University College of Agriculture, aims at promoting agriculture and food systems as viable
career paths for the youth.

We hope your students join us in this event and see it as a good opportunity to “sow seeds
for their future”.

Please find attached our wehinar poster and program flow. We would appreciate it very
much if this invitation can be shared to the senior high school coordinators of both public
and private schools in Bohol.

If you need more information, please contact us through phone (088) 853-9800
local:9300/9301 or via email (aggics@xu.cdu.ph).

Thank you very much for your generous assistance.
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Maria Rosario P Mosqueda, PhD
College Dean

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=b33f7d 1d86&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1730516750319422792&simpl=msg-[%3A1730516...

DepEd Bohol <deped.bohol@deped.gov.ph>

Tue, Apr 19, 2022 at 2:22 PM
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Updated Poster.png
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?3 Updated Program Flow.pdf
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PAGPUGAS:

Sowing the Seeds for Your Future

Explore career possibilities within our
agriculture and food systems

30 April 2022 Saturday
1:30 PM - 4:00 PM

Register now!
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